
 
 

24th October 2024 

 

Renovation plans for Mirihi in 2025 

 

Dear valued partners, 

 

Greetings from Mirihi - as Unique as you! 

At Mirihi island resort, we are committed to providing exceptional experiences and services for 

our valued guests. As part of our ongoing commitment to excellence we are excited to 

announce the upcoming renovations that will take place during the low season in 2025 which 

will enhance our villas and facilities.  

Whilst the resort will not lose any of its unique charm which sees guests return year after year to 

their “island home”, enhancements will be made to the villas, public areas and recreational 

facilities, including the addition of four 2-bedroom Water pool suites and a stunning main infinity 

pool with breathtaking views across the lagoon 

In order to carry out these renovations the resort will temporarily close its shores from the 5th 

May – 30th November 2025. 

Temporary closure date: 5th May 2025 

Resort re-opening date: 1st December 2025 

Whilst the resort will be closed during this period, the reservations will remain open for taking 

your bookings for stays from the 1st December 2025 onwards. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this phase of enhancements and look 

forward to welcoming guests back to our shores and to a refined Mirihi Island Resort.  

Your sincerely  

 

The Mirihi Island Resort Management team 

 


